
 

 

                                                       November 2014 

Dear Pingree Families, 

As we continue our efforts to expand Family Engagement opportunities across the district, the Family 

Engagement Action Team will meet throughout the year to evaluate current practices and to discuss 

new areas of relevance in order to fortify the home/school relationship.  This team is comprised of 

parents, teachers and school administrators of students from all school levels.  As we continue to work 

to match school offerings with the needs and interests of families, it will be helpful to utilize feedback 

from families. 

Please consider accessing the “Family Feedback” link below and providing us with anonymous 

information that will help to steer our future work. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7K33HGH 

Thank you very much.                                                                                                              

Kathleen Guilfoy 

Principal 
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